
 

 

 

 

TO:  Bill Hanson 

FROM:  Ken Willms 

RE:  Transportation Contract Rates 

DATE:  August 28, 2013 

 

Recent contract negotiations with Voyageur Bus Company have led to a tentative agreement for the 

2012-2013 and 2013-2014 school years. The only proposed change is an increase of 0.00 (zero percent) 

for 2012-2013, and 0.01 (one percent) in all contract rates for 2013-2014. All other provisions are to 

remain unchanged. The value of this increase, based on 2012-2013 expenditures, is approximately          

$ 32,000.00.  

 


